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Dear Liverymen & Freemen, 
 
I was wonderful to see so many of you at Apothecaries Hall for the Civic & Charities Luncheon. 
It was a day of friendship and giving and depicted the livery movement at its best. 
 
Life has been busy since my last mailing; I have represented the company at over 30 events. The 
Sheriffs’ Debate was particularly enjoyable. The final in court number 1 at the Old Bailey was a 
testament to the hard work of all those involved. It is always a pleasure to see our school, Mulberry 
UTC, take part in a City event. Whilst they did not make it through to the final they put up a very 
good show in their heat. We shall be visiting them soon and intend to make more of our link with 
them to support their endeavours. 
 
Our Inter Livery Quiz night provided a test for memory skills! And strangely was not won by the team 
with ex Mastermind representatives! A lesson for us all never to back the favourite. The trophy was 
carried off by the Information Technologists Company.  
 
The long-awaited visit to the Tower of London for the Ceremony of Keys was a great success. As 
darkness fell and the rain poured down, the Tower Warder told us the history of the Tower as we 
walked. Last week we were back there in rather better weather to support the Livery initiative for 
Superbloom. If you haven’t managed to visit the Superbloom event then I would recommend that 
you go very soon to see another livery success. 
 
LIVERY COMMITTEE CALENDAR 
I’m not sure how many members are aware of the Livery committee website at 
http://www.liverycommittee.org    
 
This contains a great deal of information about city events and the livery itself. It is a useful resource 
and I would recommend that you take a look at the events calendar and see what is happening 
across the 110 livery companies.  
  
ELECTION COURT  
In June we held our Election Court. Bob Harland will be installed as Master on 28th September so 
please put this into your diaries now so that you do not miss the ticket deadline. The Wardens will 
be Mike Gibbons Upper Warden, Richard Geldard Middle Warden, and Matthew Peppitt Renter 
Warden. I shall become Deputy Master. The Installation and dinner will take place in the fine 
surroundings of Cutlers Hall. An event not to be missed.  
 

http://www.liverycommittee.org/


 
 
 
MASTER’S WEEKEND. 
 
Ian and I have decided that the Master’s Weekend will be held in Greenwich on 10th and 11th 
September. This will include visits to the Fan Museum, the Naval College and Chapel with a casual 
dining event at a local Inn on the Saturday. On Sunday we plan to visit the Rangers House Art 
Collection at 11am followed by a lunch at The Clarendon Hotel, Blackheath in one of their private 
dining rooms. 
The cost for Saturday will be approximately £80 and for Sunday approximately £70. 
As the Fan Museum where we will have a light lunch on the Saturday can only accommodate 30 
would you please email me soonest to let me know if you would like to attend. If you wish to stay in 
the area overnight instead of travelling, there are a number of hotels and we can give you details of 
these. I will prepare a flyer this week when I return to London but if you can email me soon that 
would be most helpful.  
 
I must say a huge ‘thankyou’ to our many volunteers, if you wish to consider joining a committee 
then please email me. There are many ways to become more involved in the life of the Company and 
be part of its history.  
 
I hope you enjoy a relaxing summer of good health and sunshine! 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Sue Christensen 
 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


